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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/06/2018  10:33:022018/1970/P OBJ Rachel Escott I object to this as there were not meant to be any further restaurant / cafe-type businesses on the street, as 

the Council-set percentage for such bi-usinesses has already been reached. Permission for this businesses 

was given as a retail shop, and that is what it should remain in oder to retain a more balanced provision of 

businesses in the street.
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